Walter J. Hickel 






Box 101700

Anchorage, Alaska 99510-1700

Telephone 907-343-2400

Fax 907-343-2211

Email wjhickel@gci.net

March 16, 2009

The Honorable Mike Chenault

Speaker of the House

The Alaska Legislature
Representative_Mike_Chenault@legis.state.ak.us
Dear Mr. Speaker:

Please add my name to those in support of SB 29 that would name the Capitol Annex after Judge Thomas B. Stewart.  Tom played a pivotal role in preparing Alaska for Statehood, heading up the challenging assignment to see that a model constitution was created for our unique state, researching what other states had done, organizing the Constitutional Convention, and recruiting top experts from across the nation to assist the Delegates with their assignment.   

What’s more, Judge Stewart, a top skier, was a member of the famed 10th Mountain Division of the US Army in WWII that fought with great courage in the Italian campaign, was an outstanding citizen of Juneau all his life, and served Alaska with distinction in both the legislature and on the bench.

This proposed tribute is a fine idea, and I urge enthusiastic support from today’s legislature.

Sincerely,
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Walter J. Hickel

Cc: 

Rep. Cathy Munoz  Representative_Cathy_Munoz@legis.state.ak.us
Rep. Bob Herron     Representative_Bob_Herron@legis.state.ak.us
Rep. John Coghill   Representative_John_Coghill@legis.state.ak.us
Rep. Bob Lynn        Representative_Bob_Lynn@legis.state.ak.us
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